
CUNNINGHAM 

Security Systems 
10 Princes Point Road • Yarmouth, Maine 04096 

(207) 846-3350 • Fax (207) 846-6080 • (800) 210-0257 

October 31 , 2011 

Attn: Captain Christopher Pirone 
Fire Prevention Bureau 
Portland Fire Department 
380 Congress Street 
Portland, ME 04101 
Fax#: (207) 874-8410 

Dear Captain Pirone, 

This letter is to inform you that on October 3, 2011 , we programmed and tested all the 
hom/strobes, pull stations smoke detectors, sprinkler flow switches and sprinkler tamper 
switches on the first floor at the 443 Congress Street Building in Portland, ME. These 
devices were programmed and test to NFP A 72 standards and test signals were sent from 
these devices to our Central Monitoring Station. These devices were found to be fully 
functional at that time. 

Should you have any questions or comments regarding this matter, please feel free to 
contact me at (207) 846-3350. 

cc: Acct. File 

Ronald S. Sneider, Manager 

Planning • Installation • Monitoring • Service 
Visit our web site at: www.cunninghamsecurity.com 


